From: Susan Wilde 
Sent: 03 May 2017 12:54
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 15/00837/OUT

For the attention of planning officer, Matthew Parry

Dear sirs,

As a member of Bicester Local History Society and Bicester Green Gym I am contacting you to object to the above application.  I understand that the Developers have made an application just for the west side of the development to build 180 house and will apply at a later date to build the remaining houses on the east side.  300 houses are planned for the whole site, so that would mean that 120 houses would be built on the east side, where the wildlife site is.  This will not allow the council to consider the whole plan. The developers also plan to fit in an amenity space and allotments, it is very important that it is known where they plan to put these, as the current plans for the east side do not show where they will be,  Will they be very close to the wildlife site, which is very fragile and obviously vulnerable.

I would urge the council to refuse this application, it is vital that more houses are built on the west side to protect the consevation/wildlife site

Bicester Garden Town, needs to protect its precious green spaces

Thanking You,

Sue Wilde

